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June 17, 2016

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
Post Office Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Maxwelton Shores Water Co

Dear WUTC-

My agent received a penalty assessment on June 15, 2016 for failure to file annual
report for above referenced water system,

The attached copy of the annual report was mailed to the above address on March
22,2016 by first class mail. No fees were due at that time.

I respectfully request the WUTC waive the penalty as the report was mailed in a
timely fashion. Unfortunately I had no control of the mail once dropped at the post
office and obviously it did not arrive as planned.

My wife and | are retired and on a fixed income and a penalty of $1,000 would be an

unfair burden considering we did mail the report and there are no fees due and
owing.

Feel free to contact me at 206-484-3095 with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Robert W, Hoss
Maxwelton Shores Water Co.
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